
Bicentennial SAC Meeting 

December 11, 2023 

  

Present at the meeting: 
Trevor McGowan, Principal 
Tara Rutledge, Vice Principal 
Lisa Glennie, Chair 
Joelle Rawlings, Supervisor for the Pre-primaryK Program 
Erin Kennedy, Sarah Prodor  
  
Principal’s Report: 
New grades 1 and 2 class added. 
The parking out front that was for 15 mins has been changed to a “kiss and go” area. No parking there. 
Junior High has moved upstairs. 
Kiss n Go Parking at the front of the building is working. 
Teachers have asked for school supplies to grade 6 (to grade 9 in time), new computer binders for the 
Junior High students and field trip money. 
For the second year in a row, bus passes have been supplied to junior high students. 
Food is being delivered to the school every Monday. The food includes apples, granola bars, apple sauce 
packets, etc.  It is distributed throughout the school over the week.  
Junior High dance went well.  
Science Night went well.  
Garbage cans have been added to the front of the school.  
A step stool has been placed in the pre-primary washroom. The new, small toilet did not fit the current 
opening. We are searching for a second place to install the toilet near the pre-primary space.  
  
  
Pre-Primary Discussion  
  
It was discussed that the person to contact if there is an issue with the pre-primary class is the lead 
educator – Priyanka. If needed, the next contact would be Joelle Rawlings.  
  
 


